
From:  Alexa Iles <alexa@mediaart.com>

Sent 
time:  

05/20/2020 01:13:43 PM

To:  luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org

Cc:  
Nicole Carcel <nicole.carcel@lacity.org>; Mary Ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net>; George Skarpelos <George@myhunc.com>; Terri Gerger 
<tgerger@pacbell.net>

Subject:  Request for (2012) EIR Millennium Development Public Comments
 

Hello Luci,

Nicole Carcel in the LA City Attorney’s office gave me your contact information and suggested that you could send me a copy of 
the public comments that had been submitted in the previous Draft EIR for the Millennium Tower Development back in 2012.

The developers have re-branded this current attempt the “Hollywood Center Project” and the Draft EIR was released on April 16, 
2020 for public comment. We have until May 31, 2020 to get our public comments in. That’s 9 days from now. We need a copy 
ASAP so that we can ensure our community has the ability to weigh in on this project.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

All the best,

Alexa Iles Skarpelos

President
Hollywood Dell Civic Association
(310) 497-3982


